
“‘Hamara” 
Newlanes, 
Duleek, 
Co. Meath. 

10/4/03 

RE; INDAVER IRELAND INCINERATOR PLANNING PROPOSAL. 
Re; Plamming Application File No. 01/40 14 
Reg; No. 167-1 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing to you in connection with the above planning proposal. I wish to make an appeal 
on the application made by Indaver for an IPC Licence on the following reasons. 

Three out of my four children have asthma, which I put down to living beside Platin Cement Factory, 
as our Doctor has said they have asthma because of their surroundings. I really dont think that 
living beside an Incinerator will improve the air quality in our area. This factory will be right beside 
my children’s schools, which I dont think Indaver have considered the impact of this factory to 
our local schools. 

As the moment when my older childre go for a walk f worry because there are no appropriate 
footpaths in the area, I worry when they go to get their school bus, because of the amount of 
traffic and recently lorries on the road. I think that if this Incinerator is built that the amount of 

e 
trafEc and amount of lorries going and coming from this complex will be devasting for our small 
village, new motorway or not. There have been enough deaths on the roads around here as it is. 

I would be curious as well as to where lndaver will get their water from and where they will 
dispose of their water, as it is our water system can be dodgey at certain times of the year. 

q$-> I would appreciate if you could send me a written acknowledgement to my objections and confirm 
that this objection is valid. 

Thanking you in taking the time to read this letter. 

Yours faithfi+illy, 

Celine C. Goodman. 
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